
 
           
              December 14, 2012 
 
 

NOTICE OF WATER SERVICE DISRUPTION 
 
Dear Resident and/or Business, 
 
On Wednesday, December 19, 2012,  D’Allessandro Corporation will be 
performing water main work at the intersection of Broadway and Columbia 
Street and at Broadway and Boardman Streets. This work is in connection with 
the Broadway Reconstruction Project. There will be a temporary water service 
interruption in order to facilitate upgrades and you will have no water 
service to your property between 8PM Wednesday, December 19th and 
6AM Thursday, December 20th. We will make every effort to expedite this 
work to minimize the length of time the water will be shut down. Please take 
appropriate steps to store water for your anticipated needs during this 
time.  
 
Also note that after the water is restored, you may notice some discoloration to 
your water. We recommend you run your cold water until clear before 
consumption or doing laundry.  
 
If you have any special water needs or concerns, please contact Bill Connell, 
Cambridge Water Department, at 617-875-7834 for assistance.  If you have any 
questions about the construction work or need assistance during this service 
interruption, including if you have any special needs or disability that requires a 
special accommodation, please contact or Dan Vallee, City of Cambridge Project 
Manager,  at 617- 304- 7756 or dvallee@cambridgema.gov.  In case of emergency 
please call Cambridge Water Department 24 hour number,  at 617-349-4770.   
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding during this 
construction.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Neil 
Community Relations Manager 
Cambridge Department of Public Works  


